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Jeff Risch's article, "Illinois' Banning of Captive Audience Meetings — What Every
Non-Union Manufacturer Must Know," published in The Illinois Manufacturer
Magazine's Third Quarter 2024 issue details the new legislation passed on May
26, 2024 titled "Worker Freedom of Speech Act". Jeff offers employers advice
regarding meetings related to unions or labor organizations and details what
actions the Illinois Department of Labor can take if the new legislation is not
followed.

You can read Jeff's full article in The Illinois Manufacturer Magazine's Third Quarter
2024 issue.


